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Dear Parents, 
 
I am writing to you to invite your child to attend our residential trip to PGL adventure 
course in Shropshire for three days, two nights.  The trip is designed to allow your child 
the opportunity to mix with the rest of their year group away from the classroom setting. 
This is an opportunity the students missed out on in year 7, so we are extremely 
excited to offer the experience this year. The trip will consist of activities such as raft 
building and adventure team building tasks. The evenings will consist of discos and 
fun activities; the whole trip is designed with fun and adventure in mind.  
 
PGL are a very well established company across the UK and Europe and all staff are 
highly trained in adventure holidays.  All accommodation, food and transport is 
included in the price, with the exception of bedding: pupils will be required to bring 
their own sleeping bag and pillow. 
 
The trip will run from Wednesday the 4th March 2026 and returning on the 6th March. 
The total cost of the trip will be approximately is £265, subject to change.  
 
If you would like your child to take part, please return the below reply slip to your child’s 
from tutor by the 9th September. Followed by, a £75 deposit paid by the 31st 
September.  
 
At this stage the completion of this reply slip and the deposit down payment is only but 
an expression of interest. The trip has a limited number of spaces available and if over 
subscribed, names will be balloted to ensure fairness for all. If this is the case, your 
deposit will be refunded.  
 
Payments can be made using the online payment facility by following the SCOPAY 
link on the school website.  
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Miss Harris 
Year 7 Progress Leader 
_________________________________________________________________ 

Year 7 - PGL Adventure Trip  

Pupil Name________________________________________ 

I have made payment of a £75.00 deposit online.  
 
Signed (Parent) ____________________________________ 
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